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Mission Statement: AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education and research.

Vision Statement:  AAUW will be a powerful advocate and visible leader in equity and education through research, philanthropy, and measurable change in critical areas impacting the lives of women and girls.

Association website:  http://aauw.org
                                                                   Illinois state website:  www.aauw-il.org    

                                                 Morton Branch AAUW website:  http://morton-il.aauw.net/
Editor:  Judy Griffin
PRESIDENTS' MESSAGE:
Happy New Year to our great group of AAUW ladies and their families!!

 

Hope you had a wonderful Christmas!   Our Christmas Dinner at Basta’s had superb entertainment, fabulous fellowship and food, and was very informative.  Many thanks to our very own Judy Griffin for her amazing magic, Dr. Lindsay Hall for  sharing information about Common Core, and our hostesses, Lora Kober and Lynn Horwath.

 

The Soup Supper in January is at Judy Triggs’ home will be delicious, beautiful and melodious!  While you are at Judy’s, I will be flying to Panama.  My flight lands at 10 PM. 

 

Grant applications are at the library.

 

“Philomena” is a great movie based on true events.  

 

Patti Erwin

President

Local news
Program
January Branch Meeting:  January 14, 2014
Location:  Judy Trigg’s home
                   138 Maple Ridge Drive, Morton

Time:        6:30 PM     
Program:  Soup Supper and B Naturals, MHS Girls’ Chorus-A Musical Evening

The program for the January meeting will be musical entertainment by the B Naturals from Morton High School.   They are an ensemble of young women who harmonize as they sing.  I'm sure we'll enjoy their music.  I hope you'll come on 1/14/14 for an evening of tasty soup, good music, and fun fellowship with AAUW friends.

Diane Pflederer

Program Vice President
RSVP for the January Soup supper! 
Please Email Susan Scott at susscott1@yahoo.com or text 309-363-5425 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting end_of_the_skype_highlighting by January 7th so the hostesses have time to determine the menu. Hope to see you there.


Lunch Bunch
Our next lunch outing will be on Wednesday, January 15, 11:45, at Logan's Roadhouse, 

240 Conference Center Dr, East Peoria.  Come join your friends for a casual lunch and good conversation.  Meet at the K-Mart pole at 11:15 if you want to carpool.  Contact Sharon Farney if you are attending.

Sharon

Hostess Plans

Please review the new AAUW 2013-14 Directory to find where you are assigned to be a Hostess or Co-Hostess.  If you have a conflict with the date you are assigned, please find a friend to switch assignments, and then let me know so I can update my records. 

Susan Scott
Book Review
  
Sue Roth has selected the following two books for our reading pleasure:

 

The Aviator's Wife by Melanie Benjamin is a historical fiction story about Charles and Anne Morrow Lindbergh .  
Other editions 

Enlarge cover 
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Top of Form

Bottom of Form

For much of her life, Anne Morrow, the shy daughter of the U.S. ambassador to Mexico, has stood in the shadows of those around her, including her millionaire father and vibrant older sister, who often steals the spotlight. Then Anne, a college senior with hidden literary aspirations, travels to Mexico City to spend Christmas with her family. There she meets Colonel Charles...more For much of her life, Anne Morrow, the shy daughter of the U.S. ambassador to Mexico, has stood in the shadows of those around her, including her millionaire father and vibrant older sister, who often steals the spotlight. Then Anne, a college senior with hidden literary aspirations, travels to Mexico City to spend Christmas with her family. There she meets Colonel Charles Lindbergh, fresh off his celebrated 1927 solo flight across the Atlantic. Enthralled by Charles’s assurance and fame, Anne is certain the celebrated aviator has scarcely noticed her. But she is wrong.  You’ll have to read the book to learn more.
 
The other book is narrative nonfiction, called Behind the Beautiful Forevers, by Pulitzer Prize winner Katherine Boo. With intelligence, humor, and deep insight into what connects human beings to one another in an era of tumultuous change, The reader is carried headlong into one of the twenty-first century’s hidden worlds, and into the lives of people impossible to forget.  It's a book about Annawadi, a makeshift settlement in Mumbai, India.

BGBG will meet at Linda Young’s, 138 N. Louisiana Ave, on Wednesday, January  8 at 7PM.  Please let her know ASAP if you will be joining the discussion of what books you got for Christmas and what movies did you see over the holidays.
Community
 
AAUW Funds:
AAUW Funds: 

To  everyone who signed up for the Fall and Winter Concert Series Concessions Mon. Jan. 6, 2014: 

Winter Concert Concessions items:

Large bag of M&Ms                                Large bag of Chex Mix (traditional)
1. Bev Shull                                                1.  Mary Venden

2. Betty Fugitt                                             2.  Cathy Durflinger

3. Diane Pflederer                                       3.  Patti Erwin

Large container of Mixed Nuts              Two dozen cookies       
1. Judy Petefish                                           1.  Sally Davis

2. Marti Atwater                                          2.  Deb Elliott

3. Judy Griffin                                             3.  Cheri Patterson

Two dozen cookies                                    4. needed
                                                                    5. needed
Bottled Water (24 or 36 count)
1. Peggy McDonald                   2.  Lynne Walters

Medium bag of ice
1. Roberta Beutel                       2. Lynda Hootman

Workers (come at 5:00 p.m.)
1. Deb Elliott

2. Patti Erwin

3. Cheri Patterson

4. Faye Walker

Susan Scott can come at 6:30

You can bring things to Bertha Frank at 5:00 or you can call me 263-0161 and arrange to drop things at my house earlier.  

Thank you everyone.  

Cheri Patterson
Membership 
 
Recruit a new member before March 15 and she only has to pay half price national dues. That would be $24.50, making the total dues $43.50.  What a bargain!!  But hurry, this is only good till March 15!!                       Sharon Farney, Membership Vice President

Jan update:
CHRISTMAS JOY 

Dec 17, 2013 5:03pm 

 The Kinney family wishes you a very Merry Christmas.

 We are brightly celebrating the Joy of our Savior’s Birth with Thanksgiving and Joy. We are looking forward to our immediate family joining us during Christmas week, so we are anticipating our home bristling with activity, merriment and thankfulness.

 Growing up I remember the long wait for Christmas.  Primed for the promise of celebration and the excitement that goes along with Christmas, I could not wait for Christmas Day to arrive.  And when the Day did arrive there were rewards of gifts, joy and love. 
Well, 2013 for the Kinney’s has been very much like my early days of waiting.  Jan and I are waiting for February when the chemotherapy will be completed.  That will be a day of prayerful celebration and excitement.  It seems as though we have been waiting a long time, like mine when I was a child, but the waiting has changed and shaped us for the better. We have grown in prayerfulness, strength, faith, and compassion.  We give thanks for the good things God is doing through our difficulties.
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 We thank you for your continuing prayers, and we invite you to give thanks to God for your blessings. And finally, “What wonderful glorious hope we have because of that first Christmas.”  Billy Graham

Faith, Hope, and Love,   Chuck and Jan

January 3, 2014 

Dear Friends and Family,  

Thought you might want to see a picture of Jan a few days before Christmas.  Our youngest grand daughter (she is the one on the right) created three pancreatic cancer pins as her Christmas present for Jan.  

Today, January 3, was Jan's 15th chemo treatment.  A week off and then three more chemo treatments to go!!  In a month Jan will have some appointments and another scan.  We are so thankful we are in the home stretch!!  So pray for good results for Jan.

Your kindness, thoughtfulness, and prayers are so appreciated. Thank and Praise the Lord in your prayers as Jan improves each week, and please pray for her continued healing.  Lab results are encouraging, her appetite is better, she is maintaining weight, and as you can see her beautiful smile tells it all.  We are blessed, indeed. Praise the Lord.

Happy New Year
 

Faith, Hope, and Love,

Chuck and Jan

Newsletter

Here are the suggestions for naming our newsletter:

AAUW Connection, AAUW Update, A-More-A, Bottom-line/Headline, Morton AAUW Alert, Morton AAUW Matter-of-Fact, Morton Mentor, Orange Observer, Pumpkin Chronicle,

Vine Times, Village Voyeur, Wahoo News

These will be discussed at our next meeting.

Judy Griffin

State and National News

Public Policy Report                                                                                                                                               January Highlights
Check out our website for an impressive synopsis of AAUW advocacy achievements for the year  2013! AAUW members have been busy working for women around the world! Thanks to all the members of our branch that have added their “woman power” to help promote the well being of women and their families! Happy New Year!!
Respectively submitted by,                                                                                                                   Lynda Hootman 

Corresponding secretary,
Judy Griffin
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